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Tuesday 30th June 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of the children’s transition into Year Seven, we have been working in partnership with secondary schools to ensure that we can provide work which best prepares them for the next academic year. Even if your child does not attend these particular secondary schools, the work we are providing will still be applicable.
The resources we are providing for Maths, English and Humanities have been created as part of a ‘Transition Project’ that Shaftesbury have been heavily involved with.
Please see below for more details:

Maths

These units cover multiplication, common factors and common multiples. The work we are providing will show example answers and step by step guidance on how various calculations can be solved. It has been planned to consolidate and challenge children’s mathematical abilities.
English

These units of work include opportunities for your child to develop their creative writing by describing a setting and analysing characters (‘A Christmas Carol – Charles Dickens’). Furthermore, children will be able to research the life and times of William Shakespeare before producing a biography that details his achievements. 
Humanities
In collaboration with Little Illford Secondary School, we are providing a pack of resources that give children the opportunity to prepare for the Geography curriculum in Year Seven. Each page allows children to research, test or analyse geographical concepts that they will need in the next academic year.
If there is anything that we can do to help assist with your child’s transition into secondary school, then please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,
Year Six Team

